
~~~ 
* Hanki Jung [hxj5@psuedu] 

Sent:’ Sunday, July 29, 2001 3:10 PM 
To: FDAdockets@oc.fda.gov 
Subject: registration 

I am writing to register for the hearing regarding labeling of foods 

The information you requested is as follows: 

Kami Silk 
Researcher/ Doctoral Student 
Pennsylvania State University 
308 Sparks Building 
University Park, PA 16802 
H#: 814.353.9154 
W##: 814.863.0100 
E#: kis.21 @psu.edu 
Not representing an organization. 

Thank you. 


